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Dear Friends 

Welcome to the first NEWSLETTER for the Clinic. 

 

Celebrating 40 years of Chiropractic In Eastbourne 

 
The story so far………………… 

 

In the mid 1960’s a local man Anthony Harris decided to change direction in life from being a gifted musician and 

teacher of music to following a new path and become a Chiropractor.  He qualified at the Canadian Memorial 

Chiropractic College and returned to England as one of the first chiropractors to practice in the southeast of England. 

 

Tony Harris originally opened a clinic in Bexhill-on-Sea in the late 1960’s later transferring it to Chiswick Place in 

Eastbourne in 1971 where he remained until retiring in 1987.  It was at this time that Hilton Kelly received a 

telephone call from Anthony suggesting he ‘pop’ over from Dorset for the weekend and look at the clinic and explore 

Eastbourne and the beautiful surroundings. 

 

The rest is history as Hilton took over the running of the clinic, moving the practice initially to Hyde Gardens and 

then to its present location in Old Orchard Road in 1992.  It was during this period that David Taylor joined the clinic 

from Southampton and between them developed and established the clinic into the busy, respected practice that it is 

today. 

 

Today................ 

To celebrate our 40 years of Chiropractic in Eastbourne we are offering FREE consultations throughout the 

whole of February 2011.  

So please pass our enclosed new updated clinic brochure, and FREE consultation leaflet, to friends and family who 

may benefit from chiropractic care the way you have. 

 

The Future........ 

 

As well as continuing to provide excellent chiropractic health care, our intention is to produce a quarterly newsletter 

for all our existing patients. This will not only keep you informed of any changes in the clinic, but also include any 

topical articles with relevant information on various health related issues. 

 

Yours Chiropractically  

Hilton, David and our friendly Team. 

 


